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Subject: FW: pool house info

 
 
From: Just me [mailto:hsdb@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 5:40 PM 
To: ewelch@landstrat.com; dgrwater@dgrainc.com; cherylwhitesherman@yahoo.com 
Cc: coybrown29@yahoo.com; coy.brown@cedarparktexas.gov 
Subject: pool house info 
 
David Giles and I repaired the map sign at the pool area today (I actually just held the wood in place while David did the 
repair).  After we took a look at the pool house.  In general, the building seems to be in good shape.  There is a need to 
touch up/paint a few areas, one board that may need to be replaced due to rot and the roof needs to be nailed back 
down.  We both suggest perhaps replacing the roof.  It is tin and not terribly expensive. 
 
On another point, I plan to locate the ARD in the bathroom area of the pool house.  It would be readily accessible for 
those who might need it.  The storage box is alarmed and the alarm will sound and a red strobe type will flash when the 
AED is removed.  I hope to have the AED installed Tuesday, or Wednesday 
 
Van 
 


